
From: Kent Usher [mailto:kusher326@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 8:51 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210–AB79 Public Comment 
 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington DC 20210  
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor: 
 
I urge you to delay the compliance date of the fiduciary rule and eventually rescind it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Kent Usher 
4836 Hillcrest N 
Hillard OH 43026 
Email Address: kusher326@gmail.com  
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